
 
Board of Trustees Microsoft Teams Meeting 

December 11, 2020 
 

 
Chair Jordan Zimmerman called the BOT meeting to order at 10 a.m.  

Vice President Cynthia Visot called the roll with the following Trustees in attendance.   

Trustee Tim Boaz 
Trustee Sandra Callahan 
Trustee Mike Carrere 
Trustee Stephanie Goforth 
Trustee Michael Griffin 
Trustee Oscar Horton 
Trustee Clair Mitchell  
Trustee Les Muma 
Trustee John Ramil 
Trustee Byron Shinn 
Trustee Charles Tokarz 
Trustee Nancy Watkins 
Trustee Jordan Zimmerman 
 
The Chair welcomed everyone to the Board of Trustees budget workshop.  He thanked the 
trustees and faculty senate executive committee members who participated in Tuesday’s 
discussion sharing that their input was informative in putting together the workshop.     

The Chair shared that the objective of the workshop is to share additional information about 
the budget and reduction process.  He presented the guiding principles that the Board 
discussed at the December 8, 2020 meeting and asked for a motion to approve them before 
starting the workshop.  During discussion Trustee Boaz shared that he had requested utilizing 



FL 101 ʹ Approval of Guiding Principles with the understanding that these are living principles 
that the Board will revisit to ensure they remain relevant and useful for communicating the 
Board’s expectations in the strategic budget realignment process. 


